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Friday 3rd November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
  
I hope this email finds you well and your child had a wonderful half term. 
  
Word of the Week 
The word of the week next week is vivacious, meaning, attractively energetic and enthusiastic.  For 
example, 'those who knew her will recall her vivacious personality'.  I would like to encourage you to 
ask your child about previous words of the week to see what they can remember and use in 
conversation. 
  
Student Success 
Medha Mali - Medha is a Year 10 student who is a budding author and has exceptional talent.   
Medha has published her first book, which is available here.  It is a lovely story and I am truly 
impressed by the hard work that has gone into the publication. Well done Medha.  
  
Library update 
Please see the latest issue of On the Shelf, the library newsletter.  It is another great read.  
  
Year 11 Parents Evening 
Wednesday the 1st November was the first in-person parents evening since before the pandemic.  It 
was  wonderful to see the large turn out and the positive conversations that were taking place 
between student, parent and teacher.  All subject parents evenings will be taking place in person this 
year.  The next consultation evening is Year 11 on the 24th January and Year 13 on the 14th 
February.   
  
Update on the Sports Hall and Gym Roofs 
Work continues on the two roofs. All the RAAC has now been removed from the Sports Hall roof and 
work is beginning on putting on the new roof.  Scaffolding is almost complete in the Gym which 
means it is nearly ready for work to start there as well.  We are still on schedule for completion of 
everything by early summer next year.   
  
Other news 
Parking - A reminder that the doctor's surgery opposite school is not available for parking unless you 
are visiting the surgery.  There have been a number of incidents where patients with access 
difficulties have not been able to park outside the surgery due to parents parking in these bays.   
Milton Keynes Success story - You may be interested to read a BBC News article of a Milton Keynes 
student who has overcome difficult times in the Pupil Referral Unit and is now a student at 
Cambridge university.  This is a wonderful story showing that there is always light at the end of the 
tunnel.  
  
 

https://www.bribooks.com/bookstore/life-journey-in-the-train
https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-england-cambridgeshire-67124263


Have a fantastic weekend.  
  
Kind regards,  
  
Dr A Frame 

 
Headteacher 


